
Menorah From Our Collection 

This menorah is in the collection of the Jewish Historical 
Society. It was presented to Horeb Lodge of B’nai B’rith 
1906 to celebrate the 50th anniversary of its founding in 

New Haven.  The Lodge was the 25th B’nai B’rith Lodge in  
world.

Strategic Planning 

We continue to work on our 
goals for the coming year 
through newly designed 
committees who are working 
to strengthen our 
governance,  fundraising, 
membership, programming, 
and archives. 

Our Archives 

We are happy to have a new 
part-time archivist to work on 
the Jewish Home for the 
Aged. Mr. Jacob Griffith-
Rosenberger.  

Technology Update 

Little Green Light, our new 
data base is specifically for non-
profit organizations.   We have 
hired Daniel Harpin as IT 
specialist assist in the 
transition.

Giving Tuesday a 
Great Success 
Thank you to all who 
generously donated. We also 
thank Sid and Donna Levine for 
their matching donation!

We earned $2400.00

JHSGNH NEWS 
Keeping our Membership Informed                                 Winter 2021

Click Here to Sign up For Event 
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Our Officers: 
• Co- Presidents: 

Marjorie Drucker/
Burton Levine 

• Vice President: 
Robert Forbes 

• Secretary: Elizabeth 
Brochin/Jordan 
Levin 

• Treasurer: Harold 
Miller/David 
Schwartz 

For contact information 
and the full list of Board 
Members and Directors 
visit  our website 
jewishhistorynh.org  

Upcoming Events: 

• 1/12/22: “What you 
need to know about 
Jewish Family Names” 

• 2/10/22 :  Jewish 
Museum NYC,  Virtual 
program.  

• 3/6/22 “The Legend of 
the Deli” Virtual Event 

Membership Drive Begins in January 2022 

• The Membership Committee is planning a full scale 
effort to sign new members. The “Member Get A 
Member” drive asks each member to think about another 
member to join us. New members bring new energy and 
new ideas. 

• Membership renewal packets will be coming to you soon!

Contact us at: 

Phone: 203-392-6125 

Email: info@jewishhistorynh.org   

Website: jewishhistorynh.org  

Check us out on Facebook and 
Instagram @jhsgnh  

JHSGNH 

PO Box 3251 

New Haven, CT 06515 

Meet the Archival Team:

The team is working on updating our processes to make our 
archives state of the art

• Patricia Illingworth is now our Research Archivist/
Administrator. She has been with us for 5 years and  
assists our clients in "finding their roots”.

• Marvin Barger is now our Archivist Emeritus. His 
expertise in the Jewish history of New Haven is a 
treasure.

• Jacob Griffith-Rosenberger  is our new Project 
Archivist working on our Jewish Home for the Aged 
Acquisition. We welcome him and his archival 
experience to add a new dimension to our collection.

• Daniel Harpin is our new Information Technology   
specialist. His background in archival work is an asset as 
we update our technology.

Shalom Baby Partnership:       

• We are proud partners with Shalom Baby, and welcome our new 
family members! 

• We will be sponsoring an annual concert with  Shalom Baby this 
summer. More information to follow.

The Towers : 

Hanukkah goodie bags were prepared by 
the Program Committee and given to 
Towers residents during their holiday 
celebration in early December. 
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